
                                     MODERATED 
 TOWN HALL  

 

  
 

 
DATE:  Tuesday, May 9, 2023 
TIMES:   5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 
PLACE:        Stone Creek Church, 2502 South Race Street, Urbana, IL 

 

 

Notice that a Majority Quorum of the Urbana City Council 

may be attending: 

BerryDunn Public Safety Review Moderated Town Hall Event 

The City of Urbana announces a town hall event for community members to meet with staff from 

BerryDunn, a national consulting firm. The City of Urbana is working with BerryDunn to evaluate 

its public safety service delivery model. This project involves considering which services are to be 

provided by the police and fire departments, and which services are more appropriate for an 

alternative response model. 

The town hall will be held on Tuesday, May 9, 2023, at The Stone Creek, located at 2502 S. Race 

Street in Urbana from 5:30 to 7:30 pm. The event will give the public an opportunity to explore 

community thoughts on public safety and to explore alternative response models. The event will be 

facilitated by staff from BerryDunn. 

Additionally, those who wish to get involved or to track project progress can access the Social 

Pinpoint site that BerryDunn has set up for this project. The link to the project can be found on the 

City’s website at https://www.urbanaillinois.us/psreview or 

here: https://berrydunn.mysocialpinpoint.com/urbana-community-safety-review. 

A majority of a quorum of the Urbana City Council may be in attendance.  

 

No official action will be taken.  
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